				 
				TOWN OF NEWTON BOARD MEETING 
					October 20, 2021 
	The Town Board meeting of the Town of Newton was held on Wednesday, October 20, 2021 at the Newton Town Hall, 6532 Carstens Lake Road, Manitowoc, WI 54220 at 6:00 pm. pursuant to posted notices.
	The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Chairman Denise Thomas.  Present:  Denise Thomas, Chairman; Kevin Behnke, Supervisor #1,  Paulette Vogt, Treasurer; Barbara Pankratz, Clerk; Dave Mueller, Road Superintendent/Law Enforcement Officer, Mike Slattery, Zoning Administrator, Larry Stock, Ed Downing, Charlie Bauer, Jeff Rochon, and Roger Busse.  Mark Knorr, Supervisor #2 was excused.
	All those present joined in the recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance.  The clerk stated that the agenda was posted on the official posting places as well as on the Town of Newton web site.  The agenda was approved by motion made by Kevin Behnke and seconded by Denise Thomas.  Motion passed.
	The minutes of the September 15, 2021 and October 13, 2021 meetings were approved by motion made by Kevin Behnke and seconded by Denise Thomas.  Motion passed.  
	  The treasurer submitted her report to the Board and Clerk previous to the meeting.  There were no questions and the report was approved by motion made by Kevin Behnke and seconded by Denise Thomas.
	  Public in-put was the next item on the agenda.	
	  Dave Mueller, Road Supervisor gave a report on culverts. Dave Mueller, Law Enforcement Officer then gave a report on an incident involving locating an owner of a dog.
	Mike Slattery, Zoning Administrator submitted his report to the Board previous to the meeting.  There were no questions about the report.  He indicated the Town did not have a permit for man-made ponds and also that he would work on the re-doing of the building application, conditional use application and the re-zone application and will submit the same to the Board for approval.
	Supervisor Behnke stated the Town of Newton will have a freon collection on Saturday, October 30.  He also indicated that he spoke to the recycling attendants about holiday hours.  The Recycling Center will be closed on December 25th but will be open December 29th and January 1st (hours to be determined).
	Motion was made by Supervisor Behnke to approve the Jeff Rochon excavation plan for Lot 15, Pine Creek Conservancy based on the recommendation of the Plan Commission.  Chairman Thomas seconded the motion which passed.  Supervisor Mark Knorr will sign the approval when he is available.
	The Board accepted the Sparkworks proposal for a different web site for the Town of Newton by motion made by Supervisor Behnke and seconded by Chairman Thomas.
	The Board discussed the 2022 proposed budget.  The public hearing will be held on November 10, 2021 at 6:00 pm. at the Newton Town Hall, 6532 Carstens Lake Road, Manitowoc, WI.
	The Board approved the contract with GFL for trash hauler.  Motion was made by Denise Thomas and seconded by Kevin Behnke which passed.	
	Chairman Denise Thomas made a motion that the meeting be adjourned to Wednesday, November 10, 2021.  Supervisor Kevin Behnke seconded the motion which carried.
			
					Barbara Pankratz, Clerk
	














